
 

Parent Link 4/22/2020 Report Cards 

 

Good evening Lake Forest parents. I'm sure you've been receiving other parent links so I'll try to 

make this short. First, I hope this finds you all safe and healthy! 

Second, our food distribution is changing beginning next week. We will be open on Mon & Wed 

only. from 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. When you visit us on Mondays, you will receive meals for the 

beginning of the week. On Wednesdays, you will receive meals for the remainder of the week, 

the process for receiving the meals while on campus will remain the same 

Next, any questions or concerns that cannot be handled by your child's teacher regarding 

technology or their online learning should now be directed to the district's Technology Support 

Center at 754-321-0569. 

Para ayuda tecnica, por favor llame 754-321-0569. 

Finally, report cards for the 3rd quarter can be found by accessing the Virtual Counselor tab on 

your child's Clever page.  

Please visit our school website for this and other timely information at 

lakeforest.browardschools.com 

Thank you and stay safe! 

 


